
GOMS Eblast 2-10-23

February 20th - 24th - NO SCHOOL - Presidents Week

Buy A YEARBOOK! Click HERE to Purchase

CLICK HERE for:  Rocklin Unified School District Approved Community Flyers

REMINDER: Parents, please always check into the office when picking up your student to sign them out.

Dear GOMS Families,

Please remember that parents are not allowed to drop off or pick up students in the back GOMS parking lot.  Many
parents are now driving off Park avenue into the staff parking area to pick up their student.  We have experienced many
near accidents with cars and students before and after school.  Please drop off students on Park Avenue or Wyckford
BLVD or in the front area of GOMS.  Also, we have noticed an increase of parents driving too fast around GOMS when
students are arriving at school.  Please remember to drive as though your student attends our amazing educational
institution.  Student safety is no accident.

Have a great weekend or not - the choice is yours!

All the best,
Mr. Anaya and Mr. Holmes

INTRA/INTER DISTRICT TRANSFER INFORMATION

INTRADISTRICT:  Students wishing to move between Rocklin Unified Schools must complete an INTRADISTRICT
TRANSFER . Students requesting a transfer will be considered by the administration on an availability basis.

INTERDISTRICT: Students wishing to transfer out of RUSD school must complete an INTERDISTRICT TRANSFER
REQUEST

You can find additional information regarding Intra and Inter District transfers on the Rocklin Unified School District
website: Rocklin Unified School District - Inter/Intra Attendance Permits

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1162604/Granite-Oaks-Middle-School/
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Departments/Superintendents-Office/Communications/Flyers/index.html
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Parents/Registration/InterIntra-Attendance-Permits/Intradistrict-Transfers/index.html
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Parents/Registration/InterIntra-Attendance-Permits/Intradistrict-Transfers/index.html
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Parents/Registration/InterIntra-Attendance-Permits/Interdistrict-Transfers/index.html
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Parents/Registration/InterIntra-Attendance-Permits/Interdistrict-Transfers/index.html
https://www.rocklinusd.org/Parents/Registration/InterIntra-Attendance-Permits/index.html


COUNSELOR CORNER

Important Registration Information for 8th Grade Students

8th Grade Students and Parents,

This is an important reminder that the RHS/WHS Freshman Course Request Form is due on Friday, February 17th!
Please turn the blue (RHS) or yellow (WHS) SIGNED form into your Homeroom/Enrichment teacher. In addition, you have
until next Friday, 2/17, to select your elective classes and advanced classes (if applicable) in your Aeries student portal.
The freshman elective course options can be found on the back of the blue or yellow form.

Below are the links to the slideshows that the RHS and WHS Counseling Teams presented on February 3rd. Within these
slideshows you will find important information about high school registration.There is also a link for the step by step
course request instructions for the Aeries Student Portal, so you can work on this at home. In addition there are links for
each School’s Academic Planning Guides so you can research classes you are interested in.

Please note, you must go through the Aeries Student Portal to register for classes despite earlier communication.
Student’s will need to create a new password to access their portal.

Aeries Portal Tutorial

RHS Presentation with Active Links

WHS Presentation with Active Links

RHS Academic Planning Guide

WHS Academic Planning Guide

If students have questions or need any help, they can come to Student Services throughout the day or stop by the Library
Conference Room during 8th grade lunch all next week (2/13 - 2/17). The GOMS Counseling Staff will be available to help
students who need assistance selecting their courses in their Aeries portal.

The portals close and forms are due to HR/Enrichment teachers on February 17th!

Linda Marcarian, 8th Grade Counselor                      Tressa Lindsey, 7th Grade Counselor
lmarcarian@rocklinusd.org tlindseyanderson@rocklinusd.org

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ditqoiXa4OMmjKu4KIv-UlDulfqrKItFXjAM1HS-9ac/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1MO04Z3SUwZ5kxq48M00QXmqJ7m7W8DGeU5v09BWt-lU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/12E2JWUvxXnSqtyecbDM0PlfQx3WXdO6cHDrbDdO688M/edit#slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1saKlrSx5Sy8aNCVNq9ER3rGkW25shtGGPVplZW_mPVY/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lRnK9V3cflSFGldwZBhlgvPo6sgPtUrHo_xWVIP8t00/edit
mailto:lmarcarian@rocklinusd.org
mailto:tlindseyanderson@rocklinusd.org


The Granite Oaks Parent Falcon Club is revving with excitement as we
kick off 2023. A new year = new possibilities. We have a long list of
opportunities to support GOMS and the PFC in 2023 and hope that you
will continue to support us by volunteering your time, donating to the
monthly teacher appreciation breakfasts/lunches, and supporting the
monthly dining out fundraisers.  We will also have our main fundraiser
in March.  More info to come.

Dining out:  Mountain Mike’s Pizza
Our February Dining Out fundraiser will be at Mountain Mike’s Pizza in
Rocklin (5505 Whitney Blvd)  on February 22, 2023 from 4:00-9:00 pm.
Be sure to tell them you’re there to support Granite Oaks!  For more
information, please visit us on Facebook.

https://fb.me/e/2AVyEl1E2


Rocklin Police Activities League
The Rocklin Police Activities League is offering its very first basketball open run to its local 7th and 9th grade students.
This program is free to all participants. Simply register on the Rocklin Police Activities League and provide a signed
waiver.  The QR code on the attached flier will give you access to the registration page and the waiver.

When: Friday, February 24th 2023 from 0600 PM – 1000 PM

Where: Rocklin High School gym (5301 Victory Ln, Rocklin, CA 95765)

There will be snacks and drinks for sale at the event. All proceeds from the sale will be used to develop and promote
existing and upcoming Rocklin Police Activities League programs.

Rocklin Police Activities League a non-profit organization.

RUN FOR YOUR LIFE!

The Granite Oaks Physical Education Department has been actively

promoting running/jogging as a life-long healthy activity.  Your

students have been encouraged to explore local options for

participating in organized running events, either with friends, family,

pets, or on their own!

 Anyone reading this is invited to join our “team” and register under the team name “Granite Oaks Phys Ed” - Students

who participate in Run Rocklin are allowed to wear their “race shirt” for PE classes for the remainder of this school year.

Please talk with your student about joining in on this worthwhile local event!

 http://runrocklin.com/     Run Rocklin info - Sun, April 16th, 2023

http://runrocklin.com/

